Math
 October

ELA/Reading
Halloween Monday- please send your child with their costume. We will be changing into them in the afternoon.
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Reminders
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We are working on beginning, middle and end of a story and learning about verbs. A verb is an action word! 




This week in math we will be subtracting double digit problems. We will review strategies and continue to focus on multiple digits just being simple math facts put together. 
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Science/Social Studies
This week we are learning about owls!
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